To: Chamber Choir Parents

Re: Chamber Retreat

Dear Chamber Choir Parents and Students,
The annual Chamber Choir Retreat is September 23, 24 and 25. These few days of rehearsal are very important as we prepare for Madrigal Dinner and for many other holiday season performances around the community. 
The retreat will be held at Diamond Arrow Camp which is approximately 7 miles up North Bloomfield  Road from downtown Nevada City. We will meet Friday at 4:15 pm in the NU Theater parking lot and depart shortly thereafter in adult driven carpools. On Sunday we will be leaving camp between 11:00- 11:30 AM and arrive back at the school somewhere between 11:30 and 12:00 pm.  
There are paid workers who supervise and cook our meals. The sleeping facilities are in cabins with bunk beds.  The restrooms and showers are located in a separate building. 

What to bring: 

towel & toiletries

towel for shower
homework
changes of clothes

water bottle

snacks & table games, Frisbee etc.
sleeping bag & pillow

flashlight

guitar, musical instrument, etc.
Please talk with your son or daughter about their behavior while on retreat. All school rules apply with special emphasis on the Zero Tolerance Policies.  Anyone who is found breaking curfew, using or possessing any illegal drugs or alcohol or breaking any of the rules specified in the Zero Tolerance Policy will likely be dropped from chamber choir. 

If you are interested in being a chaperone or if you have any questions feel contact me: (530)559-3842 -cell, 273-4431 x2106 -school, or rbaggett@njuhsd.com.

Sincerely,

Rod Baggett

